
Reno Arch may get a makeover
for $175,000
By Associated Press

Reno officials are mulling options to makeover the downtown
arch at a cost of about $175,000.

Improvements under discussion include programmable letters and
lights and new electrical wiring.

Spokesman Matt Brown said Reno officials are reviewing project
options. There is no project timeline and officials have yet
to hold a meeting to get public comment.

Assistant Reno City Manager Bill Thomas says residents will be
able to provide input.

The current Reno arch was installed in 1987, with previous
versions going back to 1927.
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